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It is in the public's best interest that hedge funds are NOT allowed to short, or delay communicating their shorts, or
hiding them in dark pools or married puts to prevent covering. At the end of the day, it's the American people that
end up paying for their dirty deeds, either by losing their companies/jobs/pensions. This is ~ [REDACTED]  gp4 jg
legal robbery!
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